
Acknowledgement


This resource is one of a series of money management resources developed by Prosper
Canada for people with low incomes in Canada. Inspired by the U.S. Consumer Financial
Protection Bureau’s “Booklets to help talk about money” series, Prosper Canada saw the
value of creating simple, colourful and non-intimidating resources that incorporated animal
imagery to make the daunting topic of money more accessible and engaging. 
 
Our first resource, Managing Your Money, was developed specifically for Indigenous users in
partnership with Simon Brascoupé, an Indigenous financial wellness expert and artist. This
resource combined the use of imagery created by Simon with animal-related teachings about
money that Simon had received from his community or drawn from his own observations of
the natural world. Our subsequent booklets were developed for use by people with low
incomes more generally in Canada and the animal teachings we used were drawn from non-
Indigenous sources. However, we would like to gratefully acknowledge Simon’s original work
as the animating inspiration for the overall design and approach for the entire booklet series. 
 
We would also like to acknowledge that, while many cultures use animal-related teachings,
we have come to understand that animals play a uniquely central role in North American
Indigenous cultures, spirituality, ways of knowing and understanding the world, how this
knowledge is shared, and the clan structures that shape personal identities and affiliations.
Consequently, animal teachings carry deep significance in Indigenous communities and
formal protocols often govern who can share animal teachings, the process for obtaining
these teachings, and the ways in which they can be communicated. Going forward, we will
need to ensure we take these and other cultural factors into consideration as we develop our
resources.
 
In this moment, when all people and organizations are called to actively advance healing and
reconciliation in Canada, we are committed to deepening our organizational understanding
of Indigenous cultures and to broader engagement and consultation with interested
Indigenous stakeholders on the future design and use of our resources. We also look forward
to continuing to build the partnerships and processes we need to ensure that future
resources we develop are culturally appropriate and accessible for Indigenous learners. 

https://simonbrascoupe.com/

